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FOOTBALL
QUEENSLAND

MEMO 17 - 25

To: NPL Queensland, FQPL 1 and FQPL 2 Clubs

From: Foothall Queensland

Subject: FQ Live Stream VEQ Camera Placement Compliance
Date: April 24, 2025

Dear Clubs,

As Foothall Queensland continues to enhance the professionalism and visikility of our Advanced
Leagues, we remind all clubs of the requirement of correct Veo/analysis camera placement
during live streamed matches, following continued instances of unacceptable setup.

For all fixtures that are live streamed by Foothall Queensland or Football Australia, Veo/analysis
cameras must not be placed in a position that obstructs the view of the broadcast camera in any
way. Whenever possible, these cameras should be positioned on the opposite side of the
pitch to the broadcast camera.

Despite recent communications, we have continued to see breaches of this requirement,
including towers and tripods being erected in front of broadcast cameras, which is unacceptable
and compromises the quality of the stream.

All clubs are asked to ensure this message is clearly communicated to and actioned bythe
relevant staff and technical personnel responsible for matchday setup moving forward.

We appreciate your immediate attention to this matter and your cooperation in maintaining the
guality and integrity of our broadcasts, ensuring a smooth experience for all clubs, participants,
and viewers.,

For any further enquiries, please contact Football Queensland via
competitions@footballqueensland.com.au

End.
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